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LTC Admin ALLENDIX L 19 JUL 2018
From: Jill Jupp <reception@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 July 2018 11:00
To: ‘Ledbury Town Council’; Jane Hopkins; admin@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk
Subject: FW: Collection boxes
Categories: E&L

Please see below, request from the Chair of Ledbury Traders Association regarding the Christmas Lights collection
boxes. Item for E&L Meeting on 19 July 2018?

Best Wishes

Jill

Jill Jupp

Reception

Ledbury Town Council

Tel: 01531 632306
reception@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk

"This email is from Ledbury Town Council, registered office: Town Council Offices, Church Street, Ledbury, Herefordshire. HR8 1DH. Information in this email is
confidential and is solely intended for the addressee. Access, copying or re-use of information in it by anyone else is unauthorised. Any views or opinions
presented ar solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Ledbury Town Council or any of its affiliates."

From: Annette Crowe [mailto:annttcrowe@aol.com]
Sent: 09 July 2018 14:43

To: reception@ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk

Subject: Collection boxes

Dear Jill,

The Traders Association would like to use the collection boxes previously used for Christmas
lights fund to raise money for the purchase of a Town Christmas tree. The lights on the tree will be
funded by Christain Hill. We would also like to ask the Town Councils permission to erect the
Christmas tree in its usual location and use the electricity supply as in previous years. The
Traders Association would also like clarification as to whether the contract for the Town Lights
have been agreed with the new supplier and a confirmation as to the proposed switch on date.

Annette Crowe
Chair of Ledbury Traders Association
annttcrowe@aol.com




